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Questions for the Council 
 
 
On the 19th June the Inspector wrote to the council as 
below. 

Could they provide me with a redrafted Table 1 of the 
Charging Schedule which incorporates the changes 
proposed in the October 2013 changes document 
(WBC/CIL/016). 

  
On the 12th June the Inspector wrote to the council as 
below. 

 
Please would you pass the following questions on to the 
Council.  I would appreciate a response as soon as 
possible, and in any event within a week. 

1.  What is the purpose of the document "Charging Rates 
for the Proposed Charging Schedule" WBC/CIL/020? Is it 
intended that this will be incorporated in the finally 
approved Charging Schedule? 

2.  Is it the Council's intention that the charge for 
residential should apply only to Class C3 
dwellinghouses?  Should the Charging Schedule Table 3 
include a definition of "Residential"?  If so what? 

3.  The Charging Schedule is drafted as a consultation 
document (See for example page 2, paragraph 1.8, and 
references to the proposed Draft Charging 
Schedule.  There may be others).   Does the Council agree 
that such references should be deleted from the approved 
Charging Schedule, and could a comprehensive list of 
such deletions be provided please. 

Sara Morgan 
Inspector 


